
May 1947 Meetirg 

The Durham Kennel Club met on May 12th at Lhe Forest Hills Club 

House. 

The meeting was called to order by the president and the minutes 

of the orevious meeting were read and approved. 

The treasurer reported $543.72 in the treasury. 

The important business of the meeting was the progre.ss of the 

Dog show. Mr . Jones reported that mott of the details had been completed, 

but that the club required the services of every club member in order to 

make the shm¥ a complete success. 

The chairmen of the Ticket, Door, Concession, Catalogue, Ring 
· committees 

Steward, Hospitality and Ar~angements/all made reports on the progress and 

functions of their various committees. 

A motion was mane and carried that the club allocate $50.00 

committee 
to Mrs. J. R. Hutchings, chairman of the Hospitality/for the purpese of 

serving a buffet supper on Frinay preceding the show for the out-of-town 

e:xhibi tors. 

The meeting adjourned and a final handling class was held for 

the members and local exhibmtors. 

Respectfully subn i tted, 

Mrs. W. Kenneth Cuyler. 
Secretary 


